
Clarification:  Santiago
explains  Board  of  Supes
chairmanship
Lake Tahoe News would like to clarify misinformation it posted
recently about El Dorado County Supervisor Norma Santiago.

Santiago is no longer chair of the Board of Supervisors based
on the regular rotation of having the position for one year.
Although she phrased it in a different manner while notifying
the California Tahoe Conservancy board, of which she is a
member, she has told Lake Tahoe News she regrets how she
worded things at that meeting.

Santiago  is  chair  of  the  Tahoe  Regional  Planning  Agency
Governing  Board.  Each  jurisdiction  around  the  lake  has  a
representative to this board, usually an elected official.

Lake Tahoe News regrets writing any misinformation and has
removed the original story.
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